
\ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Kindergarten Registrations open for 2025 
Registrations for three and four-year-old kindergarten in 2025 are now open. 

 

To register, you must complete an online registration form and nominate your top three kindergarten 

preferences on Council’s website. 

 

To ensure an easy and fair process for all families, Council operates the central registration system on behalf 

of all participating kindergartens within the South Gippsland Shire. The information also assists in anticipating 

the future demands for services. 

 

Children are allocated into kindergartens based on families’ preferences and in accordance with State 

Government Priority of Access Guidelines. Where demand exceeds the number of places available at a 

kindergarten, a wait list will be created. 

 

There are currently 15 kindergartens in various locations across South Gippsland, with 13 of those being 

involved in the Central Registration system. To be included in a first-round offer, registrations must be 

received by 30 June 2024. 

 

For the 2025 registrations, Council has undertaken a refresh of the resources available for families including 

website updates, refreshed Information Kit and more.  

To check out the updated resources, find out more or register, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/kinder  

 

Quote attributable to Cr Williams, Mayor South Gippsland Shire Council  
“I’m excited to see the opening of kindergarten registrations for 2025. Families with young children, make 

sure you get your top three preferences in before the closing date. This gives you a greater chance to get into 

one of your preferred kindergartens.”  
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